
ESUMMER -  

   LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 

PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

June, July, August 2018 

                   JUNE ACTIVITIES 
Thurs. – Sun., June 7 – 10, starting at 9 

AM 
Subdivision Garage Sale 
 

Tuesday, June 12 at 6:30 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary – Potluck dinner at the beach, 

bring a dish to pass. 
 
Saturday, June 16, 9:30 to 11:00 AM 

Fathers’ Day Pancake Breakfast at the 
beach, $3.00 for ages 3 & up, all you can eat.  
 

Tuesday, June 19 at 7:00 PM 
LOHA Board Meeting at the beach, weather 

permitting. 
 
Saturday, June 30 – Independence Day 

Celebrations 
Ski Show at 11:00 AM 

Potluck Dinner at 6:30 PM – Meat provided, 
bring a dish to pass and your  
own drinks (no glass). 

Fireworks at dusk (10:10 PM) 
50/50 Raffle Tickets sold at  

each event. 
 
 

JULY ACTIVITIES 
Sunday, July 1st – Rain Date for 

Independence Day Activities. See information 
above. 
 

Thursday, July 12 at 11:30 AM 
Senior Lunch at the beach. $3.00 per person. 
 

Saturday, July 14, 10:30 AM – 1:00 PM 
Family Fun Festival at the beach – Watch for 

a flyer. If rain, rescheduled for Sun., July 15. 
 
Tuesday, 17 at 7:00 PM 

LOHA Board Meeting at the beach, weather 
Permitting. 

 
 
 

 

 

            AUGUST ACTIVITIES 
 
Wednesday, August 1 at 11:30 AM 
Senior Lunch at the beach. $3.00 per person. 
 

Tuesday, August 21 at 7:00 PM 
LOHA Board Meeting at the beach. 

 
 

 

 
 
        

 
 

   
 
 

 
 

 

                     NEW RESIDENTS 
Contact Mary Lou Osborne (248-674-3690) to 
be welcomed into the neighborhood and to 
receive a Welcome Packet. 

 

   BEACH GATE CLOSERS STILL 

NEEDED 
People to lock the beach gate at 10:00 PM are 
still needed for the months of August and 

September. Please call Don Swanson at 248-
674-1216. 

 

               BEACH MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Any dues paid after May 31 has a $5.00 a 

month penalty.  
 

    ARTICLE ABOUT LAKE OAKLAND 
An article about Lake Oakland & Woodhull 

Lake that was recently featured in the 
Michigan Outdoor News is posted outside 
the Weenie Shack on the bulletin board. 

 
 PLANNING AN EVENT AT THE BEACH 

If you are planning to have an event at the 
beach this summer, please contact Debbie 
Sanger (239-682-9444) to arrange a date, 

especially if hosting more than 10 people. 
Remember that a $2.00 person fee is 

charged for more than the 6 guests, who 
are free. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Carolyn Bree at 
breebreaker@hotmail.com to  
place information in the  
newsletter. 

 

 

SERVICES OFFERED BY LOHA RESIDENTS 
Larry Gatsmyer  (248-618-118) is a massage 
therapist and will do massages in your home. 

Jake (673-5940 ) will pick up scrap metal. 
Carol Leonard  (420-7957) - your neighborhood 
Town and Country Real Estate Agent 

Cliff Miller  (673-8346)– scissors, knives, 
mower  blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray  (674-7036) – customizes candy 

wrappers for any occasion & is a professional 
photographer. 
Brooke Murray  (248-459-1745) Brooke is a 

college student who will do dog and house 
watching and babysitting.   
Pam Pope  (248-342-3543) is a distributor of 

Young Living Essential Oils. Give Pam a call to 
place an order or to find out more about the benefit 

of oils. 
Greg Ronquillo  (248-620-8660) MBA Real 
Estate Agent, 5631 Sashabaw Rd. 

Nick Slanda  (586-246-4047) snow removal, 
lawn care and seasonal cleanup 
Jeff Visconti  (248-830-0872) is a jack of all 

trades, which includes inside and outside home 
tasks & repairs, auto and small engine diagnosis 
and repairs, power wash, cement cleaning, and 

lifting 70 + pounds.  
Rob Weinman (248-673-9234) does home 
improvements, including roofing, window 

replacements, siding, etc. He has been a resident 
for 35 years. 
Photos and Information for the Newsletter can 

be sent to Carolyn Bree breebreaker@hotmail.com. 

 
 

2016 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE 

REACHED  
President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary -Stephanie Slazinski 
Treasurer –Jessica Baker  
(248-818-6009) 
Boating Director - Jerry 
Chamberlain (248-922-7123) 
Expeditors Bob Majka, (618-
9652) Joe Swain (599-7307) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Mary Lou 
Osborne (674-3690) 
Social – Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543) 
Safety – Jim Williams 
(248-807-9377) 
Newsletter Editor – Carolyn 
Bree (673-5347) 
 
 CONDOLENCES to the Gwin 
Family in the passing of 
Sharon’s sister, Marlene. 

THINKING OF YOU Rich 
Kniffel and all that you did to 

get the Ski Demons started 
back in the 1960’s. 
From Lynn Woolslayer 

To all my friends and 
neighbors in LOHA I say 
goodbye (at least from a 

moving standpoint).  I never 
thought the day would come 
when I would leave this 

wonderful neighborhood.  I 
have lived in this 
neighborhood for close to 50 

years.  I would recommend 
this neighborhood to anyone 
looking for a great place to 

live and raise their 
families.  It has been a 
wonderful ride.  My family 

and I have many memories 
from Beach Openings, 4th of 

July parties, bonfires, Beach 
Closings.  From being the 
Beach Guard, running the 

Weenie Shack and serving on 
the Board. I will miss all the 
wonderful neighbors and 

friends. 
 

    The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

   BOAT SLIP WAITING LIST 

1. Greg Warholek 

2. Jay & Linda Weinberg 
3. Larry Morris 
4. Jim & Paige Williams 

5. Anne Sansom 
6. Toby Mabe 
7. Sandi Hollingsworth 

8. Joe Swain 
9. Randy & Sherri Binegar 

10. Megan Mentor 
11. James Barrager 
12. Cristy & Todd Rooney 

13. Brian Steele 
14. Ann Vernatter 
15. Wayne & Donna Heyniger 

16. Lisa Gates & Chris Peltier 
17. Kate Barnard 
18. Mitchell Jones & Chelsea 

19. Bill Pointer 
20. Heidi Anderson 
21. Brian Miller 

22. Joe Valente 
23. Mitchell Koop 
24. John & Ashley Rooney 

25. Nick Slanda 
 

 LOHA Facebook 
It would be appreciated if you 
maintain a positive attitude with 

your comments on face book. If 
you have any complaints, please 
notify one of the Board Members.  

 

 

 

 

 
          Ages 1-5  
          and 6-12 
        Organized by  

       Justin Mooney 

   CHILDREN IN THE NEIGHBORHOOD AT THE EASTER EGG HUNT 

Jim Williams was left out of the 
Board photo in the last newsletter. 
Sorry 
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